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Mark your calendars! You are invited to attend Anthesis’
Annual Picnic. Join us for a fun-filled day of community,

music, food, games, raffles, and more!
 
 

Breakfast is served!

Brenda A. and Instructor
Maria Tec from the Adult
Development Center
enjoyed their breakfast
outing at Denny's. Brenda
has been working with
her instructor and 
 completed her goal of
being able to order her
meal independently.

Eric F. from the Supported
Employment Program
celebrated National Chocolate
Chip Cookie Day by enjoying
some delicious cookies while
on break at his job at Home
Depot. Eric was glad to join in
on the celebration--cookies
are one of his favorite treats!
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A Monthly Update of Participant Happenings

National Chocolate
Chip Cookie Day!

Anthesis Picnic

Eric F. & Brenda A.

RASS & ADC In-Person!

Chatting With Kimberly H.

Employment Opportunities 

 
Wednesday, October 6, 10am-2pm

Chino Hills Community Park
3280 Eucalyptus Ave.
Chino Hills, CA 91709

Register to attend by September 27 at anthesis.us/event/anthesis-
picnic-2/ or contact your Instructor/Coach

 
 



To stay up-to-date on all the exciting happenings at Anthesis. visit Anthesis.us, like our Facebook page, follow us on
Instagram (anthesis.us1), and on LinkedIn.

 
1063 W. 6th Street, Ontario CA 91762  |  909-624-3555 

A FEW WORDS WITH KIMBERLY H., TRANSITION PROGRAM

To apply, call (909) 624-3555 Terri Perkins,
ext. 243 or Isabel McDaniel, ext. 266.

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNTIES FOR ANTHESIS PARTICIPANTS 
ASSEMBLY/WAREHOUSE WORKER- ONE OPEN POSITION

Assembling light fixtures

Welcome back ADC & RASS! ADC & RASS programs have officially
resumed in-person services and planned group community outings.

Staff and participants alike are eager to return back to normal, while
still maintaining safety precautions when out in the community.

Q:  Tell us about yourself.

Q:  What is your favorite place to volunteer at?
 

Q:  What are some goals you are currently
working on achieving?

Q:  What do you like best about being in the
Transition Program?
A: I love being able to go out into the community
with my friends, volunteering, and my
community coach is the best! 

A: I am working on improving my handwriting. 
 

A: My favorite place to volunteer is ACTS Thrift
Store. I like sorting the items by color and
organizing the shelves. 

A: My name is Kimberly. I am 30 years old and
own a mixed breed dog named Hannah. 

 


